
From: DAVIS Diane
To: "robyn.m.crichton@centurylink.com"; "samantha.ridderbusch@centurylink.com"
Cc: HELLEBUYCK Bruce; WHITE Roger; YAMADA Stephanie; "jill.d.goatcher@doj.state.or.us";

"jill.d.goatcher@doj.state.or.us"
Subject: Docket Number ADV 1218--Notice of Filing--Oregon PUC Letter
Date: Thursday, February 4, 2021 3:18:00 PM

Hi Robyn,

I apologize for the delay in getting this letter sent.  It inadvertently stalled in the internal
approval process.

Best,

Diane Davis, PUC Administrative Hearings Division

Description:  Letter sent. 
Docket Name:  QWEST INCREASES NONPUBLISHED NUMBER SERVICE RATE 
Utility Company:  QWEST CORPORATION -- TELE, UTIL_T 
Type of Activity:  ACKNOWLEDGED UTILITY FILING, filed on 2/4/2021. 
To view this document, please click on the below link:

        http://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/UBH/adv1218ubh151639.pdf

You are receiving this email notice as part of the Commission's electronic filing (eFiling)
project.  All parties on the Commission's service list will receive email notices of all documents
filed in this docket.  The Commission will also provide electronic service of all related rulings,
notices, and orders via email.  If you are unable to view documents electronically and
therefore need to receive hard copies, please send a statement of need to:

        Public Utility Commission 
        Administrative Hearing Division 
        PO Box 1088 
        Salem, OR 97308-1088 
        
For more information about eFiling, please visit the eFiling page on the eDockets website at
http://www.puc.state.or.us.
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